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24/09/14 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are holding our Harvest Assemblies for the children on Wednesday 1

st
 October and we are asking you for any 

gifts for this.  Since some of the children will be walking to church with your gifts of food, please ensure that your 
child can carry any contribution that they may be bringing – the food item in a plastic carrier bag would be ideal. 
 

∗ The Foundation Stage assembly will be held in the school hall at 9.15 am. 

∗ The Key Stage 1 assembly will be held at Anlaby Park Methodist Church starting at 10:30am. 

∗ The Key Stage 2 assembly will be at St. Marks Church starting at 1:45pm. 
 

All parents and carers are very welcome to join us in our celebrations both at school and church. 
 
Foundation Stage – our local community 
To build up a harvest display, we would welcome gifts of fresh fruit and vegetables.  These will be distributed to 
local pensioners. 
 
Key Stage 1 – our wider community 
We will be giving donations to the Cottingham Zion Food Bank and Hull Vineyard Church Poor Ministry.  They 
would appreciate gifts of 

• Sugar, coffee, teabags. 

• UHT milk 

• Breakfast cereals 

• Tinned meat or fish 

• Tinned vegetables, tinned fruit, soups and beans 

• Rice, no larger than 1Kg bags 

• Pasta, no bigger than 500g bags 

• These items need to be unopened and have a sell-by date of at least six months hence. 
 
Key Stage 2 – our global community 
We would like to donate to ‘WaterAid Uk’ and invite you to give a monetary donation.  We politely suggest £1 but 
please feel free to give whatever amount you feel is appropriate. For more information on this charity, please 
google ‘WaterAid Uk’ and we think you will see why we feel it is such a worthy cause. 
 

All gifts of food or money should be sent to school with your child on Wednesday 1
st

 October.   
Thank you in anticipation of your gifts. 

 
If you know of any local pensioner who would appreciate harvest gifts, please let us know by completing the reply 
slip below.  You will then have the option for you and your child to take the gift personally.  It is important that you 
have agreement from the person who you wish to receive the gift before the gift is taken. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs A. Crossley. 

�…………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

���������
�����������
����������
�����������
����������
�����������
����������
�����������
�����
 
I know that the following person / people would appreciate harvest gifts and I have checked that they are happy to receive them. I would 
be able to deliver the gift on Wednesday 1st October. 
 

Name Address 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Name of child _______________________________                     Class ___________________________ 
 
Name of Parent / Carer ______________________________        Signed __________________________ 


